Ref: KH/MH/Walsall Vaccination Team/HPV Vaccination

7th April 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,



Barr Beacon School www.barrbeaconschool.co.uk

HPV Vaccination Registration

I am writing to you to inform you that we have received communication from Walsall Vaccination Team, regarding information of how parents and carers can register consent for pupils to receive the HPV Vaccination.

The HPV Vaccine will be administered by nurses from the Walsall Vaccination Team, at Barr Beacon School on **Monday 28th April 2025**. The declaration of consent process to enable your child to receive their HPV Vaccination is now open. The booking process to enable your child to receive their HPV vaccination at school will close **Wednesday 9th April 2025**. To consent to your child receiving this vaccine, please follow this link to register:

https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/hpv/2024/walsall

If you have any questions relating to this process, please contact the Walsall Immunisation Administration Team on 01922 902035 (Mon-Fri 8.15AM-4.00PM). Alternatively, please seek further information and guidance from within the link above.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher

